
NEWS & HAPPENINGS

REHDA Selangor 2018 Annual 
General Meeting

PETALING JAYA, June 2018 — The 
Real Estate and Housing Developers’ 
Association Malaysia (REHDA) 
Selangor branch held its Annual 
General Meeting on June 5, 2018 at 
Wisma REHDA, Kelana Jaya.

This year’s AGM saw the election 
of Committee members for the term 
2018-2020. Encik Zulkifly Garib was 
re-elected Chairman and Datuk Ho 
Hon Sang as Deputy Chairman for the 
new term.

“We will continue to serve our 
members in the best interest of the 
industry and work with all relevant 
stakeholders thrive to further improve 
the housing industry in Selangor” said 
En. Zulkifly.

In attendance was also the President 
of REHDA Malaysia, Datuk Seri Fateh 
Iskandar who gave an update on 
the industry in his opening speech. 
During the AGM, members were also 
notified that REHDA Selangor will be 
launching

its newly-designed website soon.
Developers and industry partners 

who wish to become a member of 
REHDA

Selangor, may contact us at 03-
7806 4853 or email to selangor@
rehda.com

Front ( from left): Loo 
Chee Yang, Ho Hon Sang, 
Ngian Siew Siong, Zulkifly 
bin Garib, Datuk Ng Seing 
Liong, Dato’ Khor Chap 
Jen, Dato’ David Tan Thean 
Thye, Dato’ Kenneth Chen 
Way Kian
Back (From left): Azhar 
bin Shaharudin, Dato’ TPr. 
Neoh Soo Keat, Lim Poh 
Yit, Ir.Teo Ching Wee,
Datuk Zaini bin Yusoff, 
Kelvin Choo Yung Yau, Ang 
Kee Ping, Tan Choong Wei
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